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Letter of Support for New Performing Arts Centre in Kelowna 
 
 
We are very excited to hear about the efforts of the Kelowna Citizens for a New Performing Arts 
Society and we definitely support your efforts to create a world class facility for the arts in 
Kelowna. We will be willing to act as conduit to share your message with our members and 
audiences and please feel free to list our name on your website. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Dini Steyn (Vice President) 
and other Board Members of 
Spectrum Singers of Kelowna Society 


